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NOTE OF ZOOM MEETING OF COMMUNITY COUNCILLORS HELD ON 17-01-2022 
Item  
1 MEMBERS PRESENT & APOLOGIES 
 In attendance Apologies  

G Smith, R Freel, R Craig,  N Wood, Keith Gallacher, Yvonne 
Gardiner 

Action 

Chair George Smith welcomed all to the zoom virtual meeting and indicated that 
apologies received from Nicola that her daughter was in hospital Keith was lokking after 
kids and Yvonne was celebrating a birthday.  
 

1. ADDITIONAL PHARMACY APPLICATION UPDATE 
              Chair and vice chair provided some detail on the recent Pharmacy practices 

committee meeting supporting an application for a second pharmacy. CC will 
be notified when decision has been taken. 

 
2. PLANNING APPLICATIONS 

 
Overwood application was discussed and CC would follow up previous letter 
seeking a response from Viridor. The consultation on waste strategy was 
discussed in line with FOI from SLC on questions on the Viridor application. 
Consultation still taking evidence up till Feb 2022 
 

3. Roads Issues 
Various Minor road faults reported through website 

 
4. GP UPDATE 

No further updates 
 

5. MICRO GRANTS 
Secretary had assisted Girls Brigade and an application was received on New 
Years eve, This was circulated to all members and agreed that a micro grant be 
awarded .No contact from Girls Brigade regards an application for Kypemuir 
grant. 
 

6. DEFIBRILLATOR 
Waiting Mens shed connecting power and fitting to outside wall of their 
building 
 

7. TREASURERS REPORT 
No statement had been received as yet, Balance from previous statement 
received early December as follows. 
Balance per statement dated 24 November £6659.15 
05-12-2021: Cheque 10276 issued to S/house  Primary PTA (Micro Grant) £500 
04-01-2022: Cheque 10277 Issued to girls Brigade (Micro Grant)  £500 
15-01-2022: cheque 10276 returned by bank due to Ink marking. Cheque  10278 
issued as replacement . 
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8. CONSULTATIONS 
No Consultations  
 

9. FOI REQUESTS 
No requests made 
 

10. KYPEMUIR COMMUNITY FUND 
 

          Chair advised that they still wait a response from Mr Kenny Lean at SLC regards  
          setting up a meeting to discuss REF funding. 
         A virtual meeting of trust members had been arranged for 18th January and that  
         they still awaited details of the routes to work spend breakdown from SLC fund. 
 

11. Public Meetings 
Discussion on restarting these however  no decision taken as not all members 
present and an email would be sent out to as members opinions.  The 
responsibility of policing the meeting and numbers in attendance , mask 
wearing and seating would be the responsibility of the CC. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 DATE OF NEXT MEETINGS 
3rd Monday in FEBRUARY  2022 

 


